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Please bring your wines/beers to share for others to taste and comment and discuss with 
others how you made them, problems you had, or where you purchased them from and price 
you paid etc…. great chance to chat about anything wine and beer (and food too if you wish). 
 

 

THIS WEEKôS SPEAKER :   LINDA VULVS   
    

Competition  April 4
th

   

ɀ Beer:  None 
ɀ Wine:  Fruit, Vegetable, Herbal, Flower, Cereal & Leaf Wines 
  

If you have recently won a prize in the past, c ongratulations! Please bring your wine/beer bottle for the  next monthly raffle!!! 

  

   This monthôs Supper by Murray Barber  ñ Barberôs Special  Beefò 

 
 
Please pass this newsletter on  via email or  print a copy for someone you know  and invite them  
 ( and /or ring your club member friend to share a ride so that you have a designated driver ) 

Note:   newsletter is not posted to members, but emailed  because postage takes at least 3 days  and $1 per month 
to post, so ring members who are friends and remind them to come to the  next Tuesday evening meeting   ï             

this savings goes towards club functions such as bus trips, competition presentation lunches, suppers 
and other social functions.  A copy of the newsetter is available  at each  meeting. 

 
Diary dates:  see next page: 
 
CLUB SHOP: John Samuel can be contacted to arrange for items from shop.john.glenice@gmail.com Eg Nova 

twists available at $26 per 100.  Email him or give him a call on 8396 2164.  
 

Subs Annual Subscriptions:  $30 for members and $25 for concession card for current membership year.  

   
Research and Reading: learn more and have an interesting read?  visit these websites: 

Rose Le  suggested :      http://winefolly.com/review/wine -additives -explained  

aneôs reading  challenge again:       www.vintessen tial.com.au   

Jeromesô "Research and Reading" recommended  link :    http://www.homebrewtalk.com/  

Look the websites up and read the articles for the month   

 
 

 THE AMATEUR WINEMAKERS AND 
BREWERS CLUB OF ADELAIDE INC 
    PATRON: MR GEOFF PATRITTI 

 
 

Next Meeting:   Tuesday  4th APRIL    -      2016  Newsletter  
 

Visitors Welcome:  Bring a Friend to introduce them to your club  - a fun night! 

When:  Meetings held on the first Tuesday of each month from 8.00 for 8.15 pm start 

Where:  Clarence Park Community Centre, corner of East Ave & Canterbury Terrace, Black Forest.  

How: Check out our website   http://awbca.org.au  for our Calendar and photos and lots of information and facebook page 
 

 
 

mailto:smhydepark@gmail.com
mailto:shop.john.glenice@gmail.com
http://winefolly.com/review/wine-additives-explained
http://www.vision6.com.au/ch/35064/1c8fh/1468872/6e6d5tsbm-1.html
http://www.homebrewtalk.com/
http://awbca.org.au/
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ANAWBS SPONSORS 

 
 

  

            
 

Do you know someone who wants to  ADVERTISE HERE?                 Their advertisement could be in this space!!  

 
We welcome friends and new members at all times to meetings 

and functions 
 
 Think about inviting your friends, relatives or people you meet who               
may like beer, wine and food.  
 
  We encourage sharing wine, beer and food skills and love to meet people   
that also enjoy this. 
 

 It’s a great opportunity to be involved in the club and be able to taste all the  amazing wine 
entries   -  bring your friends  - ƎǊŜŀǘ ōŜŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƴŜǎ 

 

2016 / 17 year
 
Executive Committee:  

 
President ï Michael Partington

 

Vice president, Robert Varcoe  
Secretary ï Peter Avery;     
Treasurer ï Jane Boroky  
Journal Editor ï Sandy Matz;    
Club  Ambassador ï Rose Le ï   
Visitor Host, Rob Varcoe  
Web Master, Jerome Munchenberg   
Wine Convener ï Michael Lineage,  Assistants Paul Bolhmann     
Beer Convener ï Jane Boroky and Assistants Trent Walsh  
Property and Resource Manager ï John Samuel    
ANAWBS representative: Sandy Matz &  Rose Le attend this committee mtg 
 Monthly and can answer your questions re your  ANAWBS participation. 

 

  

 

: 

 
Thank you to last monthôs supper 
provider, Mario Nicota  for his 
Italian Pasta. 

 
 
Supper organizer Mario Micarone 
would like club members to 
volunteer to do their specialty 
dish/foods for supper one month 
so please speak to Mario and plan 
a date. 
(You will be reimbursed for ingredients… .. 
just keep receipts) 

We like to think we are more than 
just a wine club, but more of a 
wine and food experience and 
sharing of ideas a minimal cost to 
participants.  

 
If you have someone that you think would 
be an excellent speaker or demonstrator 

in wine, beer or food areas, please speak to  or 
email Rose Le lerose@outlook.com 
who co-ordinates this.   

Welcome to visitors: 
S.& R. Brown, D. Fox and P. Tilsley.   

Special guest Speaker 

Geoff Patritti,  
 Club Patron, talked about 
wine making at his winery in 
the early days and gave a very 
interesting  and historical 
recount of  his memories  of 
Adelaide and South Australia. 

 
Geofff welcomed us to organize a  
club function or personal visit. 
 
He tasted some of Michael and 
Jerome’s chocolate stout and was 
delighted with the gift of their 
‘brew’.    
Rose Le (lerose@outlook.com) 
We thoroughly enjoyed his company 
over the evening and extended a 
welcome for him to attend our 
meeting whenever he is available.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
ANAWBS ɀ 2017  

ANAWBS committee  members  
Sandy Matz  and Rose Le 
representing Adelaide Club, hope 
that you are preparing you r  
entries for this  National 
competition held in Adelaide 
annually and a Presentation day,  
on Monday long weekend in  
October .  $10 pp for the afternoon 
including tasting, excellent value!  
Keep the Date. 

See next  pages for event photos: 
  

Diary Dates: Keep the dates fee and 
INVITE YOUR FRIENDS ASAP in 2016  

1st Tuesday in month is club meeting 
 

¶ NEXT MEETING 

¶ May 2nd Meeting  

¶ Sub renewal Due 

¶ May 7th  Applecrush 

¶ June 6th Meeting 

¶ July 4th Meeting 

¶ July Presentation Sunday Luncheon date 
tba 

¶ August 1st Meeting 

¶ September 5th Meeting 

¶ ANAWBS Competition prepare your 
entries in September 18th onwards 

¶ ANAWBS judging takes place and  

¶ ANAWBS October  2nd presentation run by 
ANAWBS COMMITTEE  

¶ October 3rd Meeting 

¶ November7th  Meeting 

¶ Bus trip date TBAdvised 

¶ December 5th Meeting 

¶ January Club Picnic (no meeting) 
 
Supper last meeting:  
Thanks  to Mario Micarone: 
 

This meeting looking 
forward to supper by 
Murray Barber who will 
tell you all about how he 
made it etc (maybe even 
a recipe?) 
 

 
This is where you photos or articles will be in the next 
newsletter if you provide them to me in time to be publishedé 
closing date:    a week before    
________________________________________________ 

 

  

mailto:smhydepark@gmail.com
mailto:lerose@outlook.com
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March    CLUB   COMPETITION   RESULTS: 

Congratulations Gavin Pennell 
Beer   1st    Gavin Pennell   IPA       43.5pt SILVER  

2nd –Gavin Pennell   Brown ALE      37pt 
 3rd  Gavin Pennell     Belgium ATH    35.5pt  
 

 

April     CLUB   COMPETITION 
Wine: Fruit, Vegetable, Herbal, Flower, Cereal and Leaf wines 

  

Watch this space for OUR next  winners: Will it be you ??? 

See the website to plan your future entries  http://awbca.org.au 

You will find an annual calendar with all the competition details: 
 

Thank you to our excellent Speakers last month 

        
  

Michael Partington and Jerome Munchenberg demonstrated CO2 gas equipment for beer making. 
We sampled some choc stout which was great. 

      

        We like to think we are more than just a wine club, but more of a wine and 
food experience and sharing of ideas at a  minimal cost to participants. Our members 
have amazing talents as do some of their friends and we hope to share these talents and 
learn from each other.  Some of our parentsô and ancestorsô past cultural culinary skills 
will be lost if we donôt pass them on and value them.    
 
Anything of interest you want to put in the newsletter?   

Newsletter deadline:  At least a  week and a half before the meeting  -   including photos  If you took photos at any 
club meetings  please forward to smhydepark@gmail.com for inclusion in the next month’s newsletter, or maybe you 
have some photos of your harvest or wine making?   Send them to myself or Jerome and they can be in the newsletter or 
archived on the website. 

 

mailto:smhydepark@gmail.com
http://awbca.org.au/
mailto:smhydepark@gmail.com
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ANOTHER DAY OF TOIL AND ENJOYMENT  -  THANK YOU MICHAEL LINEAGE 
 

 

   

  

                                     
 
You can see from the medals and trophies that Michael has received how good he is at his craft. 
 
Thanks to Michael Lineage who organised his annual Pinot-Chardonnay Sparling Wine harvest 
and working bee and invited some club members and visitors to see how it is done. Yvonne’s 
quote on facebook  - (see her holding a rather large bottle below)…”I’ll never drink a glass of 
bubbly’ without thinking of how much work is put into it again” …. And we even put the children to 
work…. And eventually some sat down and are were supplied with lunch..   An amazing 
experience and one that all club or potential club members should experience… getting up at 
4.30 to pick at 7am and working all day and I think Michael Lineage finished at 7pm that night… It 
certainly keeps  some people fit.  Others decide to buy their wine from the wine shop!! 

mailto:smhydepark@gmail.com

